
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 December 2015 

2014 Draft Access Undertaking (2014 DAU) - streamlined consultation process  

The QCA recently released its consolidated draft decision to not accept Aurizon Network's 2014 DAU.  The 

consolidated draft decision draws together all aspects of the 2014 DAU, sets out the reasons for the QCA's decision 

and the way in which the 2014 DAU should be amended in order for it to be approved. Submissions on it are due by 

26 February 2016. 

In order to streamline and focus the consultation process, QCA staff are seeking to compile a list of the key issues of 

foremost concern to stakeholders. The QCA will consider holding stakeholder workshops on these matters in early 

February 2016, subject to the extent and breadth of matters raised.  

Stakeholders are therefore invited to submit a list of key issues, in dot-point or summary form, by 27 January 2016. 

Consultation milestones in 2014 DAU Assessment Timetable 

Task Indicative dates 

Release of consolidated draft decision 16 December 2015 

Consultation and submissions 16 December 2015 - 26 February 2016 

List of key issues for possible workshop due 27 January 2016 

Possible workshop Early February 2016 

Release of final decision end April 2016 

 

 


